CLASSROOM PARTY DONATIONS – Pre-K-5th Grade

Dear Parents:

During the school year your child's Class Parent(s) will be providing parties for the children commemorating Halloween, Winter Holidays, Valentine's Day and the End of the School Year.

A donation of \$10.00 is suggested to help cover the cost of supplies for these events. Please remember, this is strictly a voluntary donation used for your child's enjoyment. Any amount, more or less than the suggested amount, would be greatly appreciated. If you pay by check, please make it out to CASH.

Your donation may be brought to Back-To-School Night or returned to school with your child and given to the teacher. *Please place your contribution and this note in an envelope with your child's name and homeroom on it.* Please label the envelope with your teacher's name and "Party Donation, ATTN: Class Parent."

Thank you for your support!! Have a safe and successful year!	
- The Branchbu	irg PTO Class Parents
Kindly share your contact information with your Class Parents so they can contact you about class parties and collections for group gifts. Emails will not be shared or used for any other purpose.	
Parent/Guardian's Name	Child's Name
Homeroom Teacher	Grade
Email #1	Email #2